## TBF of CT Monthly meeting minutes of March 15, 2018

Respectfully submitted,
Amy Perry TBF of CT secretary

Present were: Bio Bass, Mid State, Fishing Crew, Southeast Bass.

Minutes were approved as written.

## Tournament Report:

First Open of the year is coming up, March 25<sup>th</sup> on Candy. We have two entries for March 25<sup>th</sup> and one for the second Open.

Still waiting for Lowrance sponsor product. Fred will email Tonya to see when it will arrive.

We still have an 80 pound thrust Minn kota trolling motor.

Fred spoke with the President from New Jersey this past week. N.J. seems to have just found out the NSF is scheduled for the week after Labor Day. He says his membership doesn't like the date. He was notified of the date 2 months ago... seams he only just told his membership.

Amy presented a bill for \$167.85 for the check up and retro fit on the scale.

Amy has ordered the first banner and is waiting for it to be delivered. They are pricier than she thought.

Still looking for a member to step up and run 3 of the opens.

Jared Trimboli, a TBF of CT member has proposed a sponsor package from Napier Outdoors. They make tents that fit in your truck beds. He brought a proposal to us that offers' a quarterly raffle for one of their products and a tent for the winner of the 2018 TBF trail. This was discussed and voted on. The motion for sponsorship passed.

A motion was made and seconded to give the anglers going to the Nationals \$700 each. The motion passed.

Next month we will bring the scales to the meeting so we can practice before the season starts.